
 
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
 

6 September 2022 

Y3 Visit to the Clifton Park Museum 

Mondy, 3rd October 2022 

 

As part of our topic on The Stone Age for next half term, Year 3 are planning to visit 
the Clifton Park Museum, on Monday, 3rd October 2022. During the day, children will 

take part in two workshops: 
 
Activity 1: Pupils will be greeted by a Stone Age elder who will take them in to the park 

to discover more about people in the Stone Age. This practical workshop will include 
learning how Stone Age people would light a fire and hunt for food. The class will be 

outside for the entire workshop, so warm, waterproof clothing and sensible footwear 
is essential 
 

Activity 2: A workshop within the museum galleries. Activities included in this workshop 

include looking at real and replica Stone Age tools, a gallery trail and finding out 

about foraging. 
 
Children should come to school at the usual time of 8.40am and will return to school 

before the end of the school day. Normal school uniform should be worn. The children 
will also require a packed lunch and a drink (no glass bottles or fizzy drinks please). 

 
The cost of this visit will be £10.90 per child. This payment contribution will go towards 

the cost of the coach and admission into the museum and workshops. Payment can 

only be made via ParentPay, either online through the ParentPay website or at your 
local PayPoint. If you wish for your child to take part, please ensure payment is made 

by Friday. 23rd September 2022. Please ensure the school has your up to date contact 

numbers and any medical information we may require, by completing the online 

consent through the relevant ParentPay item.  
 
We believe that children learn best from first-hand experience, so school visits are an 

important part of the school year and make a positive contribution to children’s 
development. Such visits can only take place if parents are willing to contribute 

towards their cost. We hope that you will be able to offer your support in our 
endeavour to offer broad educational experiences through visits. Parents are not 
obliged to contribute but if insufficient voluntary contributions are received then the 

visit will not be allowed to go ahead. We are really looking forward to our visit. 
 

We are really looking forward to our visit! 
 

Yours faithfully 
 
Mr Banks & Miss Campbell 

Y3 Class Teachers 

 


